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NEWS ALERT

After careful review and discussion with the Convention Committee and the
Executive Council, the NCSMA State Convention has been POSTPONED.

We are working with the hotel to confirm the new dates. Once this has been
confirmed, we will send out a notification. We are hoping for this information to
be available this coming week. As for your hotel room, you will need to call and
cancel your reservation, or you can wait for the new dates and call to have it
transferred.

If you have already sent in your registration form, we will hold onto all of your
information. If you need a refund after the new dates are confirmed, please
email Shirley Sawyer at saks641@att.net.

| would like to thank you all for your patience and understanding during this
time as we work to find a reasonable solution that hopefully will benefit
everyone. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to
contact me via email at summertime0126@aol.com.

Thank you,
Summer O'Neal, CMA (AAMA), CDT
2019- 2020 NCSMA President

CAROLINAL: THE NCSMA WEBSITE

Our website is the best place to find information
about events, education and fun recaps from past
events or activities. Take a moment to visit our
website. It is updated regularly.

NCSMA WEBSITE

STAY CONNECTED
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